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Treasury requests a non-substantive change of OMB Control No. 1505-0263 in order to add a 

new instrument: Certification of Your Recall Notice Requirement. This form is required from certain 

applicants to validate compliance with the Recall and Rehire provisions of the Payroll Support Program 

Extension (PSP2) before issuing second PSP2 payments. There are two form options depending on 

whether or not applicants had involuntary furloughs/terminations. One form requires applicants to 

enter their PSP2 & PSP1 application numbers and then requires applicants to certify that they did not 

furlough or terminate any Employees between Oct. 1, 2020 and the date of their PSP2 Agreement. If 

there were furloughs or terminations, applicants must complete the other form that requests additional 

details regarding the number of affected employees and the status of re-call/rehiring. The need for 

certain applicants to submit documentation related to employee recall actions was described in the 

previously approved 1505-0263 supporting statement. This burden was incorporated as part of the 

approved estimates so no change in burden is being included with this request.


